
 

 

 

CHANGE NOTICE FOR MANUAL NO. 14-18, 

ALIEN REQUIREMENTS, FAMILY PLANNING PROGRAM, 

POST ELIGIBLITY VERIFICATION, & MANAGED CARE 

 
DATE: December 19, 2018 

   

Manual: 

  

Adult Medicaid  

Change No:   

  

14-18  

To:      

 

County Directors of Social Services  

 

I. BACKGROUND AND CONTENT OF CHANGE 

 

The Division of Health Benefits (DHB) has revised and/or updated Medicaid policy in 

order to provide clarity and/or corrections to previously published policy. Several 

sections contained in the Integrated Eligibility Manual (IEM) have been relocated to the 

Adult online manual. These revisions are spelled out in section II below. 

 

II. POLICY UPDATE 

 

A. MA-2504, Alien Requirements 

 

1. The Alien Requirements policy has been relocated to the online Adult 

Medicaid Manual section MA-2504, Alien Requirements. 

 

2. Section 15100, Alien Requirements has been removed from the IEM. 

 

B. MA-2301, Post Eligibility Verification  

 

1. The Post Eligibility Verification policy has been revised in online Adult 

Medicaid Manual, section MA-2301, Post Eligibility Verification. 

 

2. Section 15043, Post Eligibility Verification has been removed from the IEM. 

 

 

C. MA-2290, Managed Care  

 

1. The Managed Care policy has been revised in online Adult Medicaid Manual, 

section MA-2290, Managed Care. 

 

2. Section 15080, Managed Care has been removed from the IEM. 
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3. Section 15082, Local Management/Managed Care Organization has been 

removed from the IEM. 

 

D. MA-2170, Family Planning Program  

 

1. The Family Planning Program policy has been revised in online Adult 

Medicaid Manual, section MA-2170, Family Planning Program. 

 

2. Section 15050, Family Planning Program has been removed from the IEM. 

 

III. EFFECTIVE DATE AND IMPLEMENTATION 

 

These policies apply to applications and reviews pending or taken on or after January 

1, 2019. 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding information in this letter, please contact your Operational 

Support Team Representative.  

 

 
 

Dave Richard 

Deputy Secretary, NC Medicaid 

 


